
President’s Update #2 
August 15, 2011 

Dear Colleagues, 

This is the week that everything begins. I trust that you have had an opportunity to relax and be 

refreshed over the past two months.  As I mentioned last month, I will keep our large welcome 



 

Armando Mendez 
It is with a heavy heart that I


